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Hi Everyone 
  
Hope this finds you all well.  
 
 We have not given up on holding Austin’s Over Australia next year. 

However, owing to the shadow of COVID-19, it is impossible to predict whether we will be 

able to have the event at all, and whether people will be able to safely attend from different 

states. 

With this in mind, we are watching developments. Our intention is to call it in January 

2021. By that I mean we will say whether AOA is on, or cancelled by the end of January, 

next year. 

This will allow enough time to organize accommodation, events and get-togethers that all 

contribute to a successful Austin’s over Australia. 

We also recognize that a large proportion of our participants fall into the high-risk category, 

which informs our caution. Although things look promising at this moment, we all know that 

the situation, including outbreaks and lockdowns, can escalate rapidly.  

In the meantime, check your oil and water, fill out your logbook, follow the health 

directives, and take your Austin for a drive! 

 

 
CONTACT DETAILS: 
 
Event Director, ROBERT MILLER 

Phone: 0419 148 227 Email: austinsoveroz2021@gmail.com 
 
Secretary, KAREN AUSTIN 

Phone: 0492 814 128 Email: austinsoveroz2021@gmail.com 
Postal Address: 62 Bambil Road, Berowra NSW 2081 
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